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I have lived and voted in Oregon first from 1991 to 2003, then 2015 through 2024 

and will continue to do so as I now live here permanently.  

 

I am strongly opposed to ANY measure that would remove our ability to vote by mail 

and with a paper ballot. I have ALWAYS received my ballot and Voter's Booklet when 

it was expected, which gave me time to study the issues and consider my options 

before voting. I voted in the quiet, security and privacy of my home without having to 

drive anywhere, and then, I dropped my ballot off in the secure box in front of my 

local police station. When I checked online later, I ALWAYS received notification that 

my ballot had been received and counted. 

 

PLEASE do NOT mess with a system that has worked well for decades, with fraud 

being close to nonexistent! VOTE NO on changing Oregon's Vote-By-Mail system! 

 

Rosie McGee 


